
Alida Rose Smith 

Proud Junior Member of Unit 119 

 

Alida Rose has been a member since 2014 and has performed many duties as our only Junior 

member old enough to participate. She often joins her Grandmother Betty Smith working as a 

volunteer at many of our events. 

Alida Rose Smith, represents us as our Miss Poppy at local events. She works a special online 

Poppy Days program on her own as she is out of town during our unit’s Poppy Days. This has 

been very successful. She sends email and text to her family and friends with an explanation of 

what the program is, what the veterans poppy is and where the funds are spent and they 

donate to her.  

Because of Pandemic lock down, this year she along with all our members did not have near as 

many opportunities this year. Yet Alida Rose stepped up by conducting the above-mentioned 

email Poppy Drive Campaign during our 2020 Poppy Days. She was able to bring in $60. 

Alida Rose plans on working on homemade gifts that can be handed out to veterans this next 

year and she plans on helping us put on Bingos at a local nursing home as soon as the Pandemic 

restrictions lift. 

 

Here is Alida Rose Smith with her 

Grandmother Betty Smith 

volunteering at last year’s garage 

sale.  

We have no pictures of her this year 

as the Pandemic has made her work 

all remote. 


